
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Children return to school 

on 4th September 

9.15am 

 

If your child is new to 

school you will have a 

separate start date—

please check with your 

teacher if you do not 

have this already. 

We have had such a lovely year at Mandeville. Taking on so many new children 

and their families in September 2023 was a bit daunting, but it has brought so 

much to school and although we are a bigger community we have grown 

stronger together. 

Our Parent for Parent Coffee  Mornings have been so successful with up to 40 

families attending which has been so amazing. A special thank you to Nadia, Leila 

and Shymaa for giving their time and energy to support all our families. 

We said a very fond farewell to our leavers this year by having a time to come 

together with their families and celebrate their achievements. We value what 

the families bring to school and you have all helped us to become the 

community that we are. Please come and visit, we love to hear how the children 

have progressed in their new school.  

We have sent some handouts  with ideas for activities in the holiday and a few 

links below for physical activities. 

Wishing you a lovely  summer 

Love from us all x 

https://youtu.be/fVYlCR2l2Ro?si=9vPVJlcJYCccbMyd 

https://youtu.be/amErM0fr7HA?si=xC2L1ewm7RCjBsf0 

https://youtu.be/MD86MGSBd8w?si=JTqxL3X1GKnBfkmF 

Here are some of the many highlights 

 

NEWS LETTER  

Festival of flight  

Children in Need 

BMX 
World Book Day 

International Week  

One  School Many 

Cultures 

https://youtu.be/fVYlCR2l2Ro?si=9vPVJlcJYCccbMyd
https://youtu.be/amErM0fr7HA?si=xC2L1ewm7RCjBsf0
https://youtu.be/MD86MGSBd8w?si=JTqxL3X1GKnBfkmF

